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Donna Conkling

From: Michael Krupkin <krupkinm@me.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 4:24 PM

To: Mayor

Cc: Clerk's Department

Subject: Objections to proposed recycling change

Dear Mayor, 

 

I am writing to voice my opposition against the proposal for weekly box / food scrap / recycling pick up at the 

curbside. I would prefer to keep leaving the recycling pickup as is (commingled biweekly at the house, boxes 

biweekly curbside). As a Scarsdale resident that pays high taxes as it is, it would be unacceptable to me to raise 

my taxes even more to support this program.   

 

In addition, it would be difficult and inconvenient for the elderly and disabled in our community. This proposal 

would also lead to less recycling as a whole in Scarsdale due to the inconvenience and more plastic and glass 

waste in the landfills that would take years to break down and create even more stress on our environment. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Krupkin 

8 Berkeley Rd. 

Sent from my iPhone 


